
 

What are we learning in Harlyn Bay class this term? 
 
Autumn Term - September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers and children,  
 
I hope that you have all had a fantastic summer. It has 
been so lovely to welcome the new children into 
Reception. They have all settled in brilliantly and I am 
really enjoying getting to know them. 
 
This term we will be learning about:  

 

What makes me, me? 
 
We will start by learning about the different feelings we 
have. We will talk about what makes us feel happy, 
sad, angry, scared or worried. We will learn how to 
help each other to feel happy. 
 
We will learn about our bodies and how we can stay 
healthy and safe. This will involve learning about 
healthy eating and the importance of exercise and 
good hygiene. We will learn about how we are all 
unique and how to respect each other. 
 
We will also learn about autumn and the changes that 
happen around us.  
                                                                                            
A lot of the learning will be led by the children and their interests. As we get to know each other we will learn through 
experiences and activities based on these interests. 
 
You can help support your child by practising the letter sounds they have learnt every day. We will continue to share 
photographs on seesaw to enable you to talk about their day with them.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please send me a message on Seesaw so that these can be addressed 
quickly. 

 
 Many thanks, 

 
               Miss Martin 

 

Important information. 
 

We have PE on Wednesday so the children can 
come into school wearing their PE kit every 

Wednesday. This should consist of a T-shirt, 
shorts, leggings, jogging bottoms etc and suitable 

footwear (plimsolls or trainers).   
 

Please can your child bring a drink into class in a 
named plastic drinks bottle.  

 
The children are provided with a piece of fruit as a 
snack every morning. There is also milk available 

 if they’d like it. 
 

School dinners are free for all children in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

  
Please can you ensure your child’s clothing and 

wellies are named. 
 

Thank-you 


